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Home Learning: 

Home learning consists of reading Maths and 

curriculum themed projects. 

Reading 

Reading is key to everything your child will do in 

school. At Charleton, we want our children to be 

confident readers with a love of books. Your 

support with reading is essential. This week your 

child will be bringing home their home/school 

reading diary. Children are expected to read at 

least four times a week with a parent. Please 

record the name of the book your child has read 

and the pages they have read. 

Homework 

 

 
 

Dear all, 

I hope you have all had a lovely half-term! 

 

This week as scientists we made some predictions before our experiment to see how we 

think germs are spread. We had a bowl of water, some pepper, some hand sanitiser and 

some washing-up liquid. We then had to put our finger in the pepper and predict what 

was going to happen. We then put some washing-up liquid and had to predict what would 

happen then. We found that the pepper spread out and dispersed with the washing-up 

liquid which showed how germs spread out when you have clean fingers.  

 

 

 

As artists this week we had our first lesson 

looking at Kandinsky, we had a look at some 

of his work and had to say what we noticed 

about his work and what he liked. We then 

had a go at copying some aspects of his work 

that we liked, for example the shapes and 

the colours. 

 

As global citizens this week we have been 

thinking about what it means to be ‘unique’ 

and how everyone is unique. We thought about how you can be different inside your body 

and outside your body. Using the outline of a person we annotated this.  

 

In RHE this week we have been thinking about how we can stay safe in the sun, especially 

now that it is getting very warm. We all had to think of some ways that we can stay safe 

in the sun.  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Miss Alen 

 
 

  

Maxwell- for her excellent work on telling the time 

 

Noah- Showing the value of responsibility and taking ownership of his work 
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Attendance  
Our attendance target is 98% 

Last week’s attendance was 87% 

Let’s try and improve next week! 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 19th June – Year 1, 2, 3 Multi Skills at Thurlestone – more info to 

follow 

Wednesday 5th July – Sports Day 

Wednesday 12th July – Whole School Performance 

Thursday 20th July – Leavers Service at St Marys Church Charleton, 2pm 

Thursday 20th July – Last day of term 

 

 

If you need wraparound care for your children, Katie and Lee Freeley are in the process of starting this service and here are their details 

 

Wraparound Care – Katie and Lee Freeley 

5 places per day will be launched initially Monday through to Thursday. The timings are 3:15 pick up from school until 6pm and 

includes a healthy light tea. (Dietary requirements catered for) Some of these places have already been taken however there are a few 

spots still available. We’re looking to release additional places from September. 

 

The schedule focuses on one of the following each day, nature, creativity, holistic and active. 

We have an exciting schedule being prepared and we’re looking forward to announcing it soon. 

We’re in the process of registering with Ofsted and once completed we will be able to accept childcare vouchers that some workplaces 

offer employees. The cost is £10 per child attending and we’re requesting that the same day/s are committed to every week to keep the 

place, although ad hoc places will be available where there is space. (Both Lee and I hold advance DBS certificates, myself through 

volunteering at the school and Lee as a scout leader) 

 

We’re completing the required first aid qualification along with the food hygiene course to ensure that we’re fully qualified to hold the 

club. 

 

If you would like any additional information please feel free to message Katie on 07920050939. They also have a Facebook page -  

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100093020157509 

 

WWF Drawing competition 

Congratulations to Laurie, Ryan and Salome, who won the WWF drawing competition 

 

 

New bench planters 

The PTA have brought new planters with benches for the playground. 

These will be planted up with fruit and vegetables and will make a great 

addition to the front of the school!  
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